
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 18, 2017 2:59:05 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 12:37 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Jen Babcock

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Honestly,
I have a well paying job....and this past year has forced us; more times then I'd like to admit; to choose
between food and hydro.  The constant increase in this rate is causing undue hardship for our family. 
So much so, that we've honestly thought about moving out of Ontario.  It needs to stop.  There cannot
continue to be increase after increase.  There needs to be better management of our hydro rates; last I
checked Hydro was not considered a luxury in Canada!

-- Attachment --
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